
Southwest Screening Committee
Meets

03/23/2018

Dear Sisters and Brothers:

This week a committee of 16 SWA Union Members met to screen
over 2000 proposals submitted by the membership. The committee
represents a true cross section of SWA employees, able to
present the concerns of full time and part time, all work
groups,  large  and  small  stations  and  centers,  as  well  as
general and specialty skill groups. Proposals were sorted,
discussed and prioritized to aid the negotiation committee in
crafting the Union’s position to the company.

A survey will be available on IAMDL142.org soon to further
capture the needs and concerns of the membership. We encourage
all SWA work groups go to IAMDL142.org to sign up for email
blasts for negotiations updates and to participate in the
survey.

Negotiations are slated to begin May 15, 2018.

 

In Solidarity,

Dave Supplee

PRESIDENT & DIRECTING

https://vl1725.org/southwest-screening-committee-meets/
https://vl1725.org/southwest-screening-committee-meets/


GENERAL CHAIR

 

 

POST ON ALL IAM BULLETIN BOARDS

http://www.iamdl142.org/wp-content/uploads/2018/03/42-WN_2018.pdf

